
  

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held by the Bountiful City 
Planning Commission at  6:30 p.m. on Tuesday, April 4, 2017 to consider amending the 
Bountiful Land Use Ordinance to create new Open Space (O-S) zoning designation. The 
proposed amendment will include adoption of a new chapter regulating the open 
space district and will also modify existing land use ordinance to include references to 
the O-S zone where necessary. The hearing will be held at Bountiful City Hall at 790 
South 100 East, Bountiful, Utah 84010.  A copy of the proposed ordinance can be 
obtained from, and comments for or against may be directed to, the Bountiful City 
Planning Director at Bountiful City Hall, via e-mail at cwilkinson@bountifulutah.gov or 
at 801-298-6190. 
 


